
From: Carly Eckhardt <Carly.Eckhardt@facsniagara.on.ca>  
Sent: March 23, 2023 2:35 PM 
To: Saima Tufail <Saima.Tufail@portcolborne.ca> 
Subject: Council Meeting 
 
Hello,  
 
FACS Niagara Foundation would like to send a representative to make a presentation at the May 9, 2023 
city council meeting.  
 
We would like to make a five-minute presentation about our 2nd Annual Mountainview LemonAID Day 
which raises money to send vulnerable children in our community to summer camp. We are requesting 
Council’s assistance in sharing information about the event with their community. We would also like to 
request that Council proclaim Saturday, June 10 Mountainview LemonAID Day for FACS Niagara.  
 
Please let me know if we can be added to the agenda to make this presentation and thanks so much! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 

This e-mail transmission, and any documents, files or previous e-mail messages attached to it may 
contain information that is confidential or legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, or a 
person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you must not 
read this transmission and that any disclosure, copying, printing, distribution or use of any of the 
information contained in or attached to this transmission is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received 
this transmission in error, please immediately notify the sender by return e-mail and delete the original 
transmission and its attachments without reading, printing, or saving in any manner.  
Thank you.  
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